THE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 20 AUGUST 2021



A NEW WAY TO COMMUNICATE

There is a new way you are able to share your images with us.

How are you learning at home? Are you participating in Wellbeing Wednesday or our sports challenge? Perhaps your pet or younger sibling are joining in the fun!

We want to see how you are learning at home and encourage you to share pictures with us.

You can now send them to us on WhatsApp on 0407 603 772. If you'd rather email us, you can still do so via community@thac.nsw.edu.au

We kindly ask that you only use this WhatsApp service to send through images, we will be unable to see any SMS or phone calls made to this number. If you require assistance with any College-related matters, please continue to contact reception on 9608 0033 or via email admin@thac.nsw.edu.au.

We look forward to seeing what you are getting up to during At Home Learning.